[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Wendlebury Parish Clerk 
Date: 7 November 2016 at 12:57
Subject: Planning application 16/01876/F and 16/01877/LB
To: Michelle Jarvis <Michelle.Jarvis@cherwell-dc.gov.uk>
Dear Michelle,

The Parish Councillors have considered the applications.

The Councillors believe that whilst the majority of the changes applied for are acceptable, the Councillors do have concerns about the addition of the external wall lights mounted on the kitchen extension and the lighting on the northern gable as they may disturb the neighbours more with the nights drawing in.

I trust that this information is of help to you.

Best wishes,

Jane


Jane Olds
Clerk to Wendlebury Parish Council
13 Oak Close
Bicester
OX26 3XD

